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Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to express my concern over the proposed development in question,
which Unesco has indicated could jeopardise Stonehenge's World Heritage status.
This would be especially damaging to the UK given the wider context of the recent
removal of such status from Liverpool. Considering the great cultural and historic
value this site holds not just to the UK but also to the entire international
community, | feel that UNESCOQO's position is more than sufficient grounds to merit
a thorough re-evaluation of this situation.

Regards, Max-Evans-Wild (Dartford Constituent)





